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UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE 

<liS L'En!ant Plaza, SW 
Washington, DC 20260 

ARTICLE. ___ ~--
SECTION _____ _ 
SUBJECT O S [') C 

January 15, 1981 

Dear Mr. Wevodau: 

This is in regard to your letter of December 17, 1980, 
concerning the assignment of employees to the ET-8 
position. 

Employees should be promoted to ET-8 upon their suc­
cessful completion of the formal training course at the 
Technical Center. In the event of unsuccessful com­
pletion of the on-site maintenance c~rtificatioh (OSMC) 
phase, these employees will be returned to their former 
position. 

If you have any questions regarding t~e foregoing, kindly 
contact Dan Kahn at 245-4731. 

Sincerely.1 

~~ 
ames C. Gildea . 

Assistant Postmaster General 
Labor Relations Department 

Mr. Richard I. Wevoda 
President, Maintenance Craft 
American ?cstal Workers 

Union, AFL-CIO 
817 14th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 20005 
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